From: Sukovsky Jan

Sent: 02 October 2014 12:30

To: STEIN Alexander J (MARE)

Cc: Hrda Andrea; Jana Revakova
Subject: FW: shrakfinning data request

Dear Mr. Stein,

The Slovak Republic is landlocked county which is not involved in marine fishery activity. The Regulation
(EU) No 605/2013 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 12 June 2013 amending Council
Regulation (EC) No 1185/2003 on the removal of fins of sharks on board vessels does not apply in the
Slovak Republic.

Kind regards

Ing. Jan Sukovsky

Ministerstvo pédohospodarstva a rozvoja vidieka SR / Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development of the Slovak
Republic - www.land.gov.sk

Sekcia polhohospodarstva/ Section of Agriculture

Odbor Zivoclisnej vyroby (akvakultira a morsky rybolov) / Department of Animal Production (aquaculture and
marine fisheries)
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